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Data Collection 2017
More than 1 500 young Québecers have already filled out 
their questionnaire this year. A big “thank-you” for the time 
taken to be part of the I am, I’ll be survey!

We have received many positive comments about our 
questionnaire. We note that you particularly liked the fact 
that it is shorter this year. Here are some of the comments 
from participants:

>> “Thank you for having shortened the questionnaire! It 
has made the experience much more pleasant and 
makes us want to respond to future questionnaires.”

>> “Simple and effective questionnaire. As usual, I liked it.”

>> “I really enjoyed filling out the questionnaire!”

>> “I am very proud of being part of this survey that is 
following us so closely!”

Psst! No newsletter for the parents!
This time there is no newsletter for the parents. However, if 
they would like to get recent news on the survey, they can 
check out our website: www.iamillbe.stat.gouv.qc.ca.

Did you know that…
>> There is a prestigious award in recognition of the brilliant 

work researchers are doing in criminology around the 
world? It’s called the Stockholm Prize in Criminology.

>> This acclaimed prize is also known as the Nobel of 
Criminology, given its importance in the eyes of the 
world’s scientific community?

>> The founder of the I am, I’ll be survey, Dr. Richard E. Tremblay, 
is the recipient of the 2017 Stockholm Prize in Criminology? 
He has authored more than 500 scientific articles, of 
which dozens have focused on the data from I am, I’ll 
be. Among many topics related to the survey, he has 
done research on aggressive behaviours and bullying 
in young children. He has demonstrated that the peak 
age for violent behaviour is not 20 years of age, but 
rather three.

>> Thanks to you and other participants in such surveys, 
researchers are continually expanding our knowledge 
with their exceptional work.

A word from the coordinator
Hi!

I would like to thank each of you for the time you have spent 
on participating in the I am, I’ll be survey, not only this year, 
but since you were young children. It is always interesting 
to learn more about the trajectories of young Québecers. 
I enjoyed reading the comments that many of you made 
while filling out the online questionnaire – thanks again! All 
comments and suggestions are most welcome.

Many of you asked when the next round of data collection 
will occur. Much effort is being devoted to arranging for 
the next questionnaire to be issued in a year or two. And 
after that? We hope to continue the survey until you are 
25 years of age so we can learn more about the early 
years of your adulthood. Entering the workforce, continuing 
your education or not, your leisure activities which will likely 
change, and your social relations are all topics that are 
of great interest to us. We will keep you informed of the 
progress of preparing the next survey round.

In the meantime, have a great summer!

Nancy Illick 
Coordinator of the I am, I’ll be survey

Are you moving? A new way of making things 
easy!
You can now inform us of your new address by filling out 
the form available on our survey website. You can also 
mail it to us at:

I am, I’ll be Survey 
Institut de la statistique du Québec 
1200 McGill College, Suite 500 
Montréal, QC H3B 4J8

or telephone us at (514) 873-4749, ext. 6119.

Whatever way you choose, please communicate with us 
if you are moving.
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